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Backyard barbeques. Long awaited 
family visits. Taking that trip you 
planned 2 years ago. Catching up with 
friends. Rest and recreation. These are 
some of the simple hopes we have for 
this summer. We hope for renewed 
connections, renewed life and renewed 
spirits. We hope for peace.  Here at St. 

George’s, we hope you find the connection and reconnection you need 
this summer. We hope the various events and activities described in this 
newsletter help renew community connections as we continue to journey 
in hope. 
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All are welcome! Join us on Sundays at 8am for quiet, traditional, reflective service 
and at 10am for a family-oriented service with music. We continue to offer online 

access to the 10am service via Zoom. 
Visit: www.stgeorgecadborobay.ca/worship for up to date information. 

Join Bishop Anna Greenwood-Lee and Rev. Christine Conkin on June 8th at 7pm in 
the Church for discussions and historical overview of various ways of understanding 
Jesus, known as “atonement theology,” and to explore emerging contemporary 
understandings. More info about this monthly series is on our website. 

Get ready for a fun, action-packed Wilderness Escape 
Journey from July 4-8th, 9am-12 noon at St. George’s. A 
morning program for children from Preschool to Grade 
5, this camp is designed to bring God’s Word to life and 
help campers learn how God guides and provides. We are 
planning an amazing and exciting week! We’ll be singing 
and dancing, making crafts, playing games, and listening to 
Bible stories as we take a journey through the wilderness to 
the Promised Land. Children with special needs welcome. 
We are also looking for middle and high school students to 
volunteer as leaders. Registration is in the Events section of 
our website: www.stgeorgecadborobay.ca

August 29 – September 1, at St. George’s Hall Building
Join O’Brien School of Irish Dance for the last week of summer! Old friends, new friends, 
and friends we haven’t met yet - join us for a week of movement, music, and fun! Dust 
off those shoes if you’ve danced before, but not to worry because no experience is 
necessary! Register soon as prices will increase after June 15. 
Beginner - Novice Dancers:  9 - 11:30     $120 (before June 15) 
Advanced Dancers 12:30 - 4:30                $190 (before June 15) 
To register email: obrienirishdance@hotmail.com 

Hey Kids!

AT ST. GEORGE’S
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St George’s is home to several organizations that add to the vitality of our community.
They include the Victoria Children’s Choir and O’Brien School of Irish Dance, among 
others. 

Saanich staff are currently exploring possibilities for expanding the Cadboro Bay 
Village Centre to include more opportunities for purpose-built rentals and forms of 
housing affordable to a broader range of incomes. They plan to hold an in-person 
community workshop on Saturday, June 11th, and would like you to join them. Please 
save the date, and check www.saanich.ca for updates on time and location of event.  

On August 7th from 11am to 3pm, enjoy an afternoon at the picturesque Gyro Park, 
with a variety of hands-on activities, bouncy castles, information displays, live music, 
arts and craft stations and food and fun for the entire family! Watch world-class sand 
sculptors create giant works of art using just sand, water and a whole lot of creativity.

Sunday, June 5th at 3:00pm
Monday, June 6th at 7:00pm

Alix Goolden Performance Hall
Tickets $23

www.victoriachildrenschoir.ca

Welcome to the Cadboro Bay community! Cat’s Coffee & 
Cakes will be opening soon in the former Jusu Bar location. 
The owner, Catherine Yang has lived in the community for 
6 years.
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On Sunday, May 29, we officially installed 
our Peace Pole close to the woodland 
path. The Pole was graciously donated 
by a parishioner. Peace Poles are a 
way to bring communities together to 
“inspire, awaken, and uplift the human 
consciousness the world over.” They are 
recognized as a prominent international 
symbol to peace. More info can be found at 
www.worldpeace.org/peacepoleproject 

@stgeorge.cadborobay

bit.ly/YouTubeStGeorge

St. George’s supports interfaith 
programming at UVic. Details 
at: bit.ly/UVicFaith

@StGeorgesCadborobay

Thank you to Alex Carroll for sponsoring this issue of Cadboro Connection.

CONNECTING WITH US

St. George’s Anglican Church 
3909 St. George’s Lane (off Maynard 
St., across from Maynard Park) 
Victoria V8N 4E3 
Phone (250) 472-2090 
admin@stgeorgecadborobay.ca
www.stgeorgecadborobay.ca 

GET IN TOUCH
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Peace Pole Installation


